
Sacrament of Confirmation 2023  
 

Parish of Baulkham Hills 

 

 

 

The 2023 Sacramental Program for the Parish of Baulkham Hills has been organised so 

that both St Michael's and Our Lady of Lourdes communities will be celebrating each 

sacrament around the same time. 

The first of the sacraments for this year is the celebration of the Sacrament of Confirmation, 

scheduled for the week of May 8 to 12. 

As with all programs we invite you to register your child/ren via this online registration form and to 

nominate the Church where you wish your child/ren to receive the Sacrament of Confirmation. 

The Sacrament of Confirmation is available to all children of the Parish (both churches) who are 

10/11 years of age or older and who have received the Sacraments of Penance and Eucharist. Children 

must be at least 10½ (usually Year 5/6) at the time of the celebration of the Sacrament. 

 

Please complete this form to enrol in the Confirmation Program for 2023. If you have more than 

one child enrolling in the Program, one form is required for each participating child. 

Enrolment registrations open this Friday 17th February and need to be completed by Friday 3rd  

March. 

The program this year will again involve a compulsory parent information evening followed by 4 

weeks of working with your child at home using the Child's workbook and notes provided by the 

Parish. 

The compulsory parent information evening will involve a brief understanding of the Sacrament, 

various details associated with the practicalities of the Sacrament. You will also pick up the child's 

workbook. 

The Parents Information Evening will be held  

• at St Michaels: Monday 6 March and Tuesday 7 March at 7.30pm in the Church 

• at Our Lady of Lourdes Monday 6 March at 7.30pm in the OLOL Learning Centre 

Please attend the meeting at the church at which you wish your child to receive the Sacrament.   

The celebration of the Sacrament will take place at Our Lady of Lourdes Church on Wednesday 10th 

May and Thursday 11th May at 7.00pm.  Further details will be provided later. 

The celebration of the Sacrament will take place at St Michael's Church on Monday 8th May, 

Tuesday 9th May and Friday 12th May at 7.00pm. Further details will be provided later. 

Should you have any questions please email sacspobh@gmail.com 

 

Link + QR Code for Online Registration 

Use either the link or the QR Code below to access the Registration Form 

https://forms.gle/HB9MhCVrmyURnfAcA  
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